
Oil Chemists' Fall Meeting in New York 
Third Annual Autumn Gatherinz to be Held 

Under Auspices oJ Soap Section 

Hotel McAIpin, New York 

Where Fall Meetin9 of A. O. C. S. will be held. 

~ RESIDENT W. R. Stryker and the 
Governing Board of The American 
Oil Chemists' Society announce that 
the Third Annual Fall Meeting will 

be held at the McAlpin Hotel in New York 
City, on Thursday and Friday, the 14th and 
15th of November, 1929. 

The Meeting will be directly under the 
auspices of the Soap Section of the Society 
of which A. K. Church, Vice-President of 
the Society, is Chairman. The sessions 
will be devoted to the reading of many in- 
teresting papers on oil chemistry, with 
particular reference to its bearing on the 
manufacture of soaps and allied products. 

There will also be addresses by promi- 
nent chemists from outside the membership 
of the Society, dealing with the general 
progress of chemistry and its industrial 
applications. 

In addition to the business sessions of 
the meeting, there will be opportunities for 
members who attend to visit industrial 
plants in the New York district, where 
some of the largest oil refineries and soap 
manufactories are located. 

The mornings will be devoted to the gen- 
eral sessions of the Meeting and the after- 
noons to committee meetings, and visits to 
industrial plants. 

There will be meetings of the Governing 
Board of the Society and of the Joint Com- 
mit tee  on Fat Analysis of The American 
Chemical Society and The American Oil 
Chemists' Society, held at some time during 
the course of the Convention. 

A new feature of the Meeting this year 
will be a series of exhibits by leading 
manufacturers of chemical apparatus and 
glassware, which will enable the visiting 
members and guests to inspect examples of 
the very latest developments in the acces- 
sories of their profession. 

The entertainment features will include 
a Get-together Luncheon and a Banquet, 
at which the Society's able Toastmaster, 
David Wesson, will preside. 

The New York Committee of Arrange- 
ments in charge of the Meeting consists 
of H. P. Trevithick, Chairman, David Wes- 
son, W. A. Peterson, R. W. Bailey, and 
A. P. Lee. 

All chemists who are engaged in work 
relating to oils and fats or soap are cordial- 
ly invited to attend the Meeting, whether 
or not they are at present affiliated with the 
Society. 

The program will be announced in full 
in the November issue of Oil & Fat Indus- 
tries. 
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